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HB3501, as written, is a disaster waiting to happen.  Allowing unlimited camping in 

any public area will only serve to make parks, schools, libraries, and any public space 

with a field, parking lot, or covered shelter a homeless encampment.  This change in 

use will prevent the rest of the public from using those spaces in their intended 

manner.  As these spaces are funded by taxpayers, this bill should be up for public 

vote. 


